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Dear Pupils of St Adrian’s,  

I am very excited to introduce myself. My name is Mrs Porter and as many of 

you may know, I am going to be the new Headteacher at St Adrian’s after 

Christmas.  

I have heard so much about you and what fantastic children you all are. I was 

very lucky to do an assembly with some of you when I visited for my interview 

day. Those children are now in Year 3 and Year 6, I believe - I wonder if you 

remember my assembly about the mustard seed?   

I could tell from the moment that I walked into your school, that it was a very 

happy school. When I visited the Early Years, you were all very excited to show 

me the amazing potions you had been making. You were all very friendly and 

welcomed me with great big smiles into your school.  

When I begin working at your school in January, I am looking forward to 

hearing about all the wonderful talents that you have. Being Irish, I love singing 

and I used to do Irish dancing…..a VERY LONG time ago! I bet you that we have 

a school full of authors, mathematicians, scientists, musicians, dancers, artists, 

sporting fanatics and many more.  

Mr Bedford has talked so much about what great children you are and I can’t 

wait to get to know you better.  

I am very lucky to have been invited to the Mercy Mass this Friday, so I will get 

to meet you all then.  

See you soon!  

Many thanks,  

Mrs Porter  


